
 

  

 

Clerks Division 

To: Mayor and Council 

From: Cheyenne McAnuff, Committee Services Coordinator 

cc: Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk 
Mamata Baykar, Deputy Clerk 

Date: June 28, 2022 

Re: Resolution No. GAAC-2022-0052 
Re: Accessibility Standards in Parks 

Please be advised that at its meeting held on June 6, 2022, the Georgina Accessibility Advisory 
Committee passed the following resolution: 

RESOLUTION NO.  GAAC-2022-0052 

Moved By Councillor Dave Harding 
Seconded By Laurie Pangman-Carriere 

That GAAC brings the site plan for the Treasure Hill playground back to the next GAAC 
meeting, and that GAAC requests that Council direct the Director of Development Services and 
a Senior Planner to attend the meeting so that the Committee can address the future needs for 
accessibility standards in all Town of Georgina parks, whether they be Point of Destination or 
community parks, regarding the level of accessible accessibility equipment and standards that 
should be in each park 

Carried 

Please note that the resolution and comments are taken from the un-adopted draft minutes. 
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